
 
From: Oldow, John S [mailto:oldow@utdallas.edu]  
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 12:20 PM 
To: Jonathan G Price 
Subject: will help 
 
Jon, 
 
Jim Faulds just sent me a copy of your message to the troops.  I think this policy, if carried out, will 
be a tragic error by the State of Nevada.  Given the resource base of the state, it is difficult to understand 
how a plan such as this could be contemplated.  I will write a letter and send it along tomorrow.  Let me 
know if there is anything else I can do to help. 
 
JSO 
 
John S. Oldow 
Professor and Head 
Department of Geosciences 
University of Texas at Dallas 
800 West Campbell Road 
Richardson, Texas 75080 
972-883-2403 (voice) 
oldow@utdallas.edu 
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